MINUTES
May 14, 2013
Madison High School Alumni Association

The Executive Board of The Madison High School Alumni Association met in the Alumni Room of
Madison Middle School at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, May 14, 2013. President, Gale Andrews presiding
with the following members in attendance:

Gale Andrews ('71), Jerry Armour ('66) Buddy Frank ('71), John Reynolds ('64) & Paula (Teeple) Gay
('68).

The meeting was called to order, followed by the reading of the April minutes by Paula Gay.
Treasurer’s Report:

Gale Andrews presented the financial report. Anyone wishing to know the details of the financial report
should contact Gale Andrews.

Correspondence: No correspondence to discuss.
Old Business:

Regarding the planting of a tree or trees on school grounds, Michelle Demps is in favor. Any MHS
class wishing to make a donation or wanting to plant a tree in honor of their class should contact Gale
Andrews for details.

Lamination of Ram Pages:
The Ram Pages are currently being laminated by Scott Lamination. Should be ready for pick-up soon.
MHSAA Scholarship Winners - 2013:

Jerry Armour (Scholarship Chair) — proudly announced the MHSAA Scholarship winners for 2013. We
had 10 excellent applicants and with the allotted scholarship funds we were able to award 4
scholarships:

o Megan Leigh Wade, Gallatin High School — Megan is the daughter of Connie (Carter) Wade
(MHS Class of 1981) and Bill Wade of Gallatin, Tennessee.

¢ Graham Brooks Gaines, Hume Fogg High School — Graham is the son of Eddie Gaines (MHS
Class of 1973) and Jama Gaines of Goodlettsville, Tennessee.

¢ Dillon Thomas Dodson, The Webb School — Dillon is the son of Devin and Kelly Dodson of Bell
Buckle, Tennessee and the grandson of Maurice Smith (MHS Class of 1965).

e Daniel Paul Batie, Portland High School — Daniel is the son of Andrew and Darlene Batie of
Cotton Town, Tennessee and the grandson of Jacquelyn (Linneman) Sellers (MHS Class of
1958).

This brings the total number of scholarships awarded by the MHSAA to 16.



39 Annual Golf Tournament Reminder:

The golf tournament will be held this year on August 23, 2013 at Hermitage Golf Course — details listed
on the website.

Rededication of the Football Field:

The rededication of the field will be sometime in September — will have better details once the football
schedule is out.

All Class Reunion:

The Reunion is scheduled for Saturday, October 12, 2013. There will be a silent auction at this year’'s
reunion. It has been determined that music will be run through the intercom system via CD, if possible.

Next Alumni Association meeting will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, June 11, 2013 - meeting location
to be announced.



